
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November 11, 2023 

 

Council on American-Islamic Relations 

San Francisco Bay Area 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

You have my best wishes for your 29th Anniversary Gala. Congratulations on celebrating 29 

years of service, enhancing the understanding of Islam, empowering American Muslims, and 

promoting justice. 

 

For 29 years, the Council on American-Islamic Relations-San Francisco Bay Area (CAIR-

SFBA) has worked to promote the active participation of American Muslims in all aspects of 

civic life. As a result of this work, CAIR-SFBA has delivered victories for the Muslim 

community in civic engagement, legislative advocacy and community engagement through 

educational and outreach programs.  

 

I commend CAIR-SFBA for their work in fighting to advance positive images of Muslims and 

improving appreciation of Islamic culture and heritage. The work you have done to achieve 

social justice, equal opportunity, and mutual understanding of the American Muslim community 

in San Mateo County and beyond is truly appreciated.  

 

I wish you the best of success for your 29th Anniversary Gala and in the years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Congressman Kevin Mullin 


